
                                               JUNE 2025 

 

Public Works Monthly Update 

 

  

The weather has not been friendly to the guys. With the temps being over 100 for 

about 2 weeks, it definitely made it hard for the guys to get a lot done. Now, adding                                                                                                                                        

the rain to the equation, it has not been easy.  They were able to gather some 

Playground equipment from Chase City Elementary School.   

  

Street Department 

 

The Street Crew has been doing all they can to stay up on the grass around town.  

To help the cause, they split into 2 groups to cover more area. It has proven to be 

beneficial at times. The crew went out on a couple occasions to remove brush and 

storm debris. They are doing a great job keeping the town looking nice.  

 

                                           Water/Sewer Department 

 

The Water Crew has been staying busy as well. Marking Miss Utilities has been at 

the top of the list. They come in nonstop. Along with the help from the Street Crew 

and a boring crew, Tim & his guys installed a new water service to the new 

apartment houses on South Main St. The guys also helped on several graves at the 

Cemetery.  

 

                                            Maintenance Department 

 

The shop guys have been holding their own. They have had several Police vehicles 

come thru for repairs; some big, some small. The Garbage truck was recently in for 

minor repairs as well.  

Chris has kept everything up to speed.  

Chris had shoulder surgery on the 11th and will be out potentially for several 

months. We are sending Get Well Wishes to him for a speedy recovery.                                     

                                                                                                                              Other 

Updates  

 

          The WasteWater Plant had some issues from the last big rain. Everything 

had leveled back down to normal after running Emergency pumps.  

                                                                                                                                                                                  

THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THEIR HARD WORK AND 

SACRIFICE!!! YOU ALL ARE APPRECIATED! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


